
From: Logitest Solar [mailto:info@logitestsolar.ca]  
Sent: July 26, 2011 1:54 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: sr@logitestsolar.ca 
Subject: Observer Request 
 
Good Afternoon, 

We would like to participate in the proceedings as an observers scheduled on Thursday 
August 11, at the OEB’s offices at 2300 Yonge St on the 25th floor in the North Hearing 
Room. We’ll be sending one of our representatives – Stephan Rykov.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Logitest Solar Inc. 
416‐479‐3555 
info@logitestsolar.ca 
www.logitestsolar.ca 

 


